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UPDATE: Camera Investigation at Ryukyu Middle School 
 
KADENA AIR BASE, OKINAWA – Following the discovery of a camera in a female restroom 
at Ryukyu Middle School, Security Forces have completed inspections of all Department of 
Defense Education Activity (DoDEA) schools, Child Development Centers, and Youth Centers 
on base. No additional devices were found. 
 
A person of interest has been detained for questioning. The individual is not a DoDEA 
employee. The Air Force Office of Special Investigations is continuing its investigation and will 
contact parents of impacted children directly. 
 
We remain committed to the safety and well-being of our community and will continue to 
provide updates as more information becomes releasable. 
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